

Ysgol Penmorfa

Newsletter

11th June 2021 (No. 34)



New Sensory Room

Mrs Wright and Mr Nolan (SEB) are developing an exciting new Sensory Room in school. They are looking for donations of old computer keyboards, light switches, pipes (e.g. plastic tubing, tumble dryer pipes) and silver car window screen covers. If you have any of the above and would like to donate please send to school via your child's class teacher or the school office.

We cannot wait to share pictures with you in September of our exciting new room.

Clwb Penmorfa

Clwb Penmorfa will run through the summer holidays and a letter will be sent out today. The clwb offers three sessions and runs from 8am until 6pm during the holidays as follows:

- AM (£14.50)
- PM (£14.50)
- All day (£26.50)

If you would like to book in please do so as soon as you can so that we can sort out staff rotas etc. Our long-term plan is to possibly 'shut down' for the last 2 weeks of the summer holidays however, if parents need the provision we will of course open so it is really important to fill in a form and let us know what you will need please? Thanks/Diolch yn fawr iawn

Life Skills this week



I'm sure you will all agree that the children absolutely love their Life Skills sessions! Thank you, Mrs Bingley.

SHEP

The Welsh Government SHEP Club is running for the first 3 weeks of the summer holidays. Letters have already been sent out for this (Years 3 – 5) so if you would like to book your child in please do so asap as places are limited. SHEP will also run for year 6 pupils in Prestatyn High School. Please contact Prestatyn High School if your child is in year 6, going to PHS in September and you would like them to attend. Thanks.

Chantelle decorating a pebble, Elsa and Aliyah watering the chives, Scarlett watering the plants in the greenhouse and Thomas and Taran digging out a border – clearly everyone having a wonderful time!









Huge Thanks!

Mr D Graham Jones had the pleasure of meeting some of Highbury Care's care users yesterday and received a cheque for PTA from a recent sponsored bike ride they had completed. We had a whopping £445 which we are over the moon with. Thank you to everyone involved!



Scan the QR code to watch Blwyddyn 4's very own Mars Rover in action! Excellent teamwork and coding skills demonstrated by yr 4.

4T Everyone







khat a fintastic day for our Lego Engineer teams today! We read a story about Curiosity The Mars Rover an watched some real footage taken from Mars. Then, we built and programmed our very own Mars Rovers. Excellent coding and teamwork skills demonstrated this morning in Blwyddyn 4. Da iawn pawbi

Scan with Seesaw to view this wor



Please can you make sure that your children do not play with the resources in the Nursery & Reception outdoor classrooms before and after school. The staff are working hard to establish areas and items are being moved around when children are being dropped off and picked up. Diolch yn fawr iawn/Thank you.

Thanks to everyone who has completed the parental questionnaire. If you haven't but would like to, please complete this before the window closes. We value your thoughts and comments to further improve. If you would prefer a hard copy they are available from the office.

Happy Birthday

Ariana A – 6th June

Logan B – 6th June

Briar E – 6th June

Tobie J – 6th June

Lacey R – 6th June

Evie C – 7th June

Ruby C – 7th June

Finlay M – 9th June

Owen S – 9th June

Elin D – 10th June

Scarlett M - 10th June

Important dates for your diary

Monday 14th June

5W Life Skills

Tuesday 15th June

5F Life Skills

Wednesday 16th June

5F Life Skills

Thursday 17th June

5F Life Skills

Friday 18th June

6CH Life Skills

(Children can come to school in their own clothes for their' Life Skills' sessions)